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19th April 2023  
  
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
BHA Behaviour for Learning Policy – Detentions & Year 8 End of Year Events 

  
To celebrate your son/daughter’s time at Bredon Hill Academy and to reward their positive 
attitude, we are planning to hold three end of year events.  The first is a trip to Bonkers Activities 
in Pershore on Friday 12th July followed by a Hill Walk on Wednesday 17th July.  The final event 
is a Leavers’ Party on Thursday 18th July where they can enjoy an informal evening of food and 
music.  These events will be a wonderful opportunity for many of our Year 8 pupils to reminisce 
over their time together at BHA. 
  
Initially, every pupil in Year 8 is invited to attend all events.   
  
In line with our Behaviour for Learning Policy, please be aware that invitations can be withdrawn 
if we deem a pupil’s behaviour, attitude or work ethic to be unacceptable.  From Monday         
22nd April, any pupil who gets two detentions or 8 sanctions will have their invitation to the party, 
hill walk and trip withdrawn.  
  
A detention is issued when a pupil has not followed our Behaviour for Learning rules or has had 
three sanctions within one week.   
  
We have no doubt that the majority of our pupils will maintain their positive attitude and will look 
forward to these end of year celebrations.  We will, of course, contact you if your child’s invitation 
is at risk.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
  
  
  
Mrs K Dunkley     Miss C Barber 
Senior Leadership Team    Year 8 Leader 
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